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Federal Trade Commission Acting Bureau of Competition Director Bruce Hoffman issued the following statement regarding the U.S. District Court ruling

yesterday that granted the request of the FTC and the Attorney General’s Office of North Dakota for a preliminary injunction in the proposed merger of
Sanford Health and Mid Dakota Clinic in the Bismarck-Mandan region of North Dakota:

“The Court's Dec. 13 ruling temporarily blocking Sanford Health’s proposed acquisition of Mid Dakota Clinic is good news for patients and their families in

the Bismarck and Mandan metropolitan area. We look forward to proving at trial that this merger would likely reduce competition, resulting in higher prices
and lower quality of adult primary care physician services, pediatric services, obstetrics and gynecology services, and general surgery physician services

in that area of North Dakota.”

The Federal Trade Commission works to promote competition, and protect and educate consumers. You can learn more about how competition benefits
consumers or file an antitrust complaint. Like the FTC on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, read our blogs and subscribe to press releases for the latest
FTC news and resources.
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